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We all live in this beautiful rural county and having small 'Mom & Pop'
campgrounds can add to the charm of our area. If the private campgrounds
are of small scale, following rules and regulations that are simple and
clear and the permitting is reasonable, this can be a big benefit to our
area and economy. The revenue received by hosting will go back into the
community while adding to the quality of the lives of the hosts.
Camping in this way connects people with a different, intimate,
experience with nature. It is a plus to what Mendocino County has to
offer.
Please approve of small scale campgrounds.
Sharon Peterson
Odom Lane, Fort Bragg

mailto:jansharon@mcn.org
mailto:pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov
feenanj
Received


